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Stoughton Utilities Donates LED Holiday Lighting  

To Stoughton Chamber of Commerce 
 

David Phillips, Executive Director of the Stoughton Chamber of Commerce, and Marty 

Lamers, Stoughton Fire Chief, recently accepted 56 boxes of LED holiday lighting from 

Robert Kardasz and Alicia VandenOever of Stoughton Utilities.    Each box contains a 25 

foot string of high efficiency LED lighting, for a total of 1,400 feet.  These lights will be 

used to decorate an energy efficient holiday tree located outside the Stoughton Fire 

Station during the holiday season. 
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Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


